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Jerome Lavigne-Delville

Participants Management/
Communication on Progress Division

The United Nations Global Compact Office

30 November, 2012

Re: Grace Period Application

Dear Jerome Lavigne-Delville,

The communication of progress report of ScanCom International A/S was supposed
to be submitted in November 2012. However, The Board Meeting in ScanCom
International A/S - where issues relevant for the UNGC Progress Report were to be
confirmed - was postponed from early November till late November.

We therefore ask for a an extension period of 15 days - i.e. until 15 December 2012
— for our first submission.

Our next reporting cycle will be maintained as 30 November 2013 and our report will
be posted on UN Global Compact website around same date.

Yours faithfully,
-

Group Technical Director
ScanCom International A/S



